
Attachment A - Request for local board for feedback 

Citizens Advice Bureau (CAB) Funding allocation model - February 2019 
 

Local Board  
 

 

Please provide feedback on the following: 
 

What are the local board views on 
the preferred model for allocating 
funding to CABs, including: 

1. The basis of funding 
allocation, including the 
population estimates and 
deprivation index 

 

2. Bureau areas served (eg 
alignment with local board 
boundaries) 

 

3. Other local funding 
considerations 

  

 

4. Any other local feedback 
regarding CABs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information or questions, please contact: 

Paul Prestidge 

Specialist Advisor 

Community Empowerment Unit 

Ph 0226761409 

Email paul.prestidge@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 


